
 

 

First Holy Communion  
 

Congratulations to our 21 wonderful boys who received 
their First Holy Communion on Saturday.  
You all looked beautiful in your uniforms and your singing, 
readings and engagement throughout the Mass enriched 
the ceremony.  
 
Sincere thanks to Mrs. O'Donovan for her excellent 
coordination of the day. Her efforts, supported by Ms. 
Murphy, were instrumental in ensuring everything went 
smoothly. We truly appreciate the dedication and hard 
work of all the teachers and SNAs involved in preparing the 
boys for their First Communion; Mr. Nash, Mr. Ruddle, Mr. 
Hannon, Miss Kennedy, Geraldine, Michelle and Mags. 

Míle Buíochas to all the family members and friends who 
joined us in the Church; your presence made the Mass 
more joyful and meaningful. 

A special word of thanks to Fr. Joe Cusses for celebrating such a 
welcoming and memorable Mass for all the children. 

 
6th proudly present their framed art work in the reception area! 

 
Chess Club 

Many thanks to Mr. Shepherd, Mr. Sheridan and Mr. Devine for 

their dedication to running chess club throughout the year. 

Well done on its success! We greatly appreciate all your effort 

and congratulations on a fantastic year.  

Chess Club has finished for the year. Thanks to everyone who 

participated and made it such a success.  

We look forward to seeing you all again next year! 
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The Olive Room in the Demesne! Senior Infants out on the Greenway!! 6th class take to the Greenway!! 

4th class enjoy a round of tennis with Mr. Nash and  Mr. Ruddle! 5th visit the Demesne with Mr. Devine for a game of soccer! 

New Extension Opening 

Click on the link to view photos 
from the official opening of our 
new extension.  

 

 Active School Week April 29th – May 3rd 

 

Lots of activity, fun and exercise was had 
by all during Active School Week. 
 
Photos included demonstrate  the 
enjoyment children and adults get from 
being active and being out in the fresh 
air!!   
 

Smiles all round! 
 
5th class enjoying a trip to Desemne during 
Active School Week! 

Courtenay Cúinne 
 

Cén séasúr atá ann? What 
season is it? 
An samhradh atá ann. It is 
Summer 
Mí Bealtaine – Month of May  
Mí Meitheamh – Month of June  
Mí Iúil – Month of July 

 

 

https://youtu.be/tYR5t-o71cI

